
Meeting Announcement for County Website 

 

A Community Input Meeting will be held on May 1st, 2019 beginning at 5:30 PM to 7:30 

PM to discuss a proposed subdivision located near the intersections of Seaforth Road and 

North Pea Ridge Road.  The meeting will be held at 39 Lakes Edge Lane, Pittsboro, NC 

27312, (Seaforth Landing Sales Center), and is scheduled to last approximately 2 hours.  

The proposed subdivision will consist of 17 lots on ±64.71 acres, with an average lot size 

of ±3.87 acres, with lots proposed to be served by individual water/septic systems.  A 

representative will be available to answer any questions there may be, and all interested 

parties are encouraged to attend to offer feedback.  A location of the property to be 

subdivided, detailed directions to the meeting site, and the proposed development plan 

are available below.  Please contact Darden Swain at Dardenswain@swainco.com for 

more information.       

 

Darden Swain 

Swain Land & Timber, LLC 

117 Edinburgh South Drive, Suite 101 

Cary, NC 27511 

919-469-8674 

 

 

Meeting Location Map  

 


